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The President’s Corner 
 
Good Evening Everyone! 
 
I can’t believe it is May already!! Tonight we are so thrilled to partner up for the third year in a row with the Society of Composers & 
Lyricists! Thank you again to Eric Palmquist, Jonathan David Neal, Ray Costa, Ashley Irwin, Joel Douek, Dan Houze and Larry Ziff for 
bringing together such a stellar group of panelists and making this evening happen! 
 
Tonight before the panel, we will be awarding our newest scholarship winner, Patrick John Lu from California State University, 
Northridge! Congratulations Patrick!  
 
As I mentioned above, it’s May…which means tonight’s panel is the last for our 2014-2015 season. We will be announcing the new 
officers and board of directors tonight for our 2015-2016 season, which starts in September.  
 
With this season coming to a close tonight, it also brings my Presidency of this fantastic organization to a close as well! I want to 
personally thank all of you for allowing me the privilege to lead this organization for the last year. I want to also thank my ROCKSTAR 
board of directors for not just going along with some of my “ambitious” ideas but diving in and seeing them through with me! Lastly, I 
want to thank Alisha Hall for assisting us on everything we need!  
 
In the past year, we really accomplished quite a bit, from exploring new topics like EDM and Streaming for Dollars to adding 2 new 
membership tiers to our organization! 
 
For me, one of the most exciting things we accomplished this year was to incorporate live-streaming and video archiving of our panels for 
our current members!  
 
Because of this the CCC is no longer a Southern California organization…we are now a GLOBAL organization!  
I look forward to my new advisory role as a CCC “Past President” and wish the new regime lots of luck! ☺ 
 
The only thing left to say is “Good night and good luck” 
DISCLAIMER: Of course I know that this is Edward R. Murrow’s line… but I like it and Steve Winogradsky assured me I was NOT 
infringing on anyone’s copyright! Ha! 
 
So long peeps! ☺ 
 
Anne Cecere 
President (At least for one more meeting) 
California Copyright Conference 
 
 

 


